
 
Ballina Chamber of Commerce and Industry Inc 

 
 

 

 

Attention Sourdough Group. 

 

RE: Rail Trail 

 

The Board of the Ballina Chamber of Commerce would like to thank you for 

your presentation at our board room last week. 

The BCCI board is pleased to give your organisation this Letter of Support and 

hope that your project “Rail Trail” we become a reality. 

We look forward to working with you to get the project the support it needs. 

 

Regards, 

 

Glenn Costello  

Secretary – Ballina Chamber of Commerce & Industry Inc. 
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